
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

6.07.2017 – Term 6 

What have we been learning? 

The beginning of this week the children learnt circus skills, including juggling with scarves 

and plate spinning. Many of the children were excellent at balancing a feather on different 

parts of their bodies. PLEASE GET YOUR TICKETS FOR HAPPY’S CIRCUS on 20th JULY. 

     

     

Update on the photo frames - The children have used a sanding block to create a smooth 

surface and get rid of any sharp edges on their photo frames.  

The children had a brilliant time at the Bristol Museum supporting their learning on fossils, 

dinosaurs, and Mary Anning. Photos will be on next week’s newsletter.  

 

Next Week 

Decorating photo frames and writing about our wonderful trip. TALENT SHOW ON FRIDAY 

14TH!  

 

Dates for you Diary  

Emerald Talent Show – 14th July at 9:30 – After the show you will have a chance to look 

through learning journals.   


